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Join Birmingham Police Department for National Police  

Week  

The Birmingham Police Department will be recognizing National Police Week from Sunday, 

May 12th to Saturday, May 18th with two main events. On May 16th, we will be hosting our 

annual Fallen Officers Memorial Ceremony at Railroad Park (1600 1st Avenue South) 

beginning at 10:00 a.m.  
  

On May 18th, BPD will be hosting a Police Car Show in front of Birmingham City Hall (710 

20th Street North) from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. BPD along with various departments, will be 

showcasing their best patrol vehicles. This event will be free to attend and open to the public.  
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